- This is Music -

October 21, 1987

Bill Nittler
Box 824
Mancos, CO. 81328

Dear Bill:

Thank' you for your report of reception of KNXX Radio at 12:50
P.M. MDT on September 22nd. Your report accurately reflects
our test programming at that time.

We plan to have the station on the air on a full time basis

on or about November 9th, though that date is subject to change,
depending on how our testing proceeds and if the power company
delivers power to the transmitter site by that time (we are using
a diesel generator for testing).

Our power will be 1000 watts daytime, 500 watts nighttime, using
the enclosed directional pattern. I would appreciate a report
on our nighttime signal at your location after you have a chance
to listen to it.. It will be interesting to see if we overcome
XEG.

Bill, thanks again for your report, the first we have received
on the station so far! I look forward to hearing from you after
we are on the air!

Sincerely,
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Don Davis
President, General Manager
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